Dear Parents:


As we begin a new semester, I feel the time is appropriate to quickly go over my classroom policy regarding cell phones.  I agree that cell phones can be lifesavers in some emergency situations.  However, when cell phones ring or are used for text messaging during class time, the learning process is disrupted.  Last year there were many instances in my classroom when cell phones rang in class, despite my rule about keeping phones out of sight and turned off.  In several cases, parents were the ones making the call.  


My rule regarding cell phones is simple:  they should not be seen or heard during class time.  Any phone that rings or is being used for text messaging during class will be turned over to school administrators.  If parents or friends must contact a student during an emergency, the school office is the appropriate place to call.  


We, the faculty and staff at OPHS, are dedicated to providing students with the best education possible, and the only way we can truly succeed in this endeavor is to have the support of all students and parents.  I know that your cooperation in this matter will help to ensure a quality learning environment during this upcoming semester.  Thanks for your understanding.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at my email address: cmeyer@oakparkusd.org
Sincerely,

Chris Meyer

Social Science Department

OPHS

PLEASE CHECK OFF AND SIGN BELOW:

_______  I understand and will support the classroom rule regarding cell phones.

__________________________

Student’s Name (Print)

__________________________

Parent’s Signature

______________

Date

